
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 30th November 2021 

- The Board adopted the updated Child Protection and Safeguarding templates issued by 

CPSMA. 

- A 2 to 3 o’clock Homework Club has been approved for the school. This service will be 

provided by Carole Linanne who currently works as our school secretary. 

- The Board approved the updated Retention of Pupils Policy and the Digital Strategy for 2021 

/ 2022 and ratified the school’s Droichead Policy. 

- The school will continue it’s engagement with the NCCA Forum as it creates a new Draft 

Primary Curriculum. 

- The school decorations are now up and the Christmas tree outside the school is in place. The 

board wished all staff, students and parents a very Merry Christmas. 

 

Signed: 

 

_________________________ 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


